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July 15, 2016 

 
 
Mr. Jim Kelley, Construction Project Manager 
Village of Wellington 
14000 Greenbriar Blvd. 
Wellington, FL. 33414 
(Via E-Mail: jkelley@wellingtonfl.gov) 
 
RE: Isla Verde of Wellington Commercial – Replat 
 Third Plat Review 

Engenuity Group Project No. 99090.52-13A 
 
Dear Mr. Kelley: 
 
This is the third review of this Plat.  This review is done for compliance with Florida 
Statutes, Chapter 177 and the Village of Wellington’s approved plat language.  
We offer the following comments: 
 
There are no dedications to the Village of Wellington by this Plat. 
 
All of our previous have been adequately addressed. The Plat is now in 
compliance with Florida Statutes, Chapter 177.  We can therefore recommend 
that The Village of Wellington approve the Plat. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you need any further assistance.  
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Kevin M. Beck, P.S.M. 
       Director of Surveying 
 
 
KMB/kv 
 
cc: William Riebe, Wellington (via e-mail wriebe@wellingtonfl.gov)  
 Carlos Canales, Wellington (via e-mail ccanales@wellingtonfl.gov) 
 Judy Rios, Wellington (via e-mail jrios@wellingtonfl.gov)  
 Jonathan Reinsvold, Wellington (via e-mail jreinsvold@wellingtonfl.gov) 
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